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OFFICIAL: Sensitive
Good evening 
Please see the below confirmation of CoI declarations from ACIC and AGD.
Please note two CoIs have note been received for reasons below. Further,  has added a comment against his
declaration, for your review.
As discussed, I will be on leave next week, but please reply to  and the NFR group inbox (cc’d here),
confirming the outcome of your review, and confirmation of the review team.

NFR Stakeholder Potential COI
YES / NO

Comments if required

Jeremy Johnson (SRO) NO
, Program

Advisor
For Review I was a work colleague of  for 5 years. I have

had no ongoing contact or relationship with him since
we both left that organisation 3 years ago. Can you
please confirm if that considered to be a potential
conflict of interest.

, NO
Sam Lewis, CIO NO

, Program Manager NO
, Project Manager

, Project
Manager

NO

, Program Officer NO
, Program Officer NO
, NO

, Business Architect NO
, Program Officer NO

AGD NFR Stakeholder Potential Conflict
of Interest
YES / NO

Comments if required

Sarah Chidgey, Deputy Secretary NO
Andrew Warnes, First Assistant
Secretary

NO

Alex Engel, A/g First Assistant
Secretary

NO

Dani Distefano, A/g Assistant
Secretary

NO N/A

, Director
, Assistant

Director National Firearms
Register

NO

, Assistant Director NO
Regards,

.

Program Officer | National Firearms Register Project 
Australian Criminal Intelligence Commission | Ngunnawal Country

@acic.gov.au | 
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Be careful with this message
External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

First Nation artwork

I acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the lands and waters where we live and work, and pay my respects to Elders past, present and future

This email message and any attached files may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged. They are
intended only for use by the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or
the person responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you have received this message in error
and any use, copying, circulation, forwarding, printing or publication of this message or attached files is strictly
forbidden, as is the disclosure of the information contained therein. If you have received this message in error,
please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your Inbox.

ACIC Web Site: www.acic.gov.au

Unsolicited commercial emails MUST NOT be sent to the originator of this email.
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